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Good evening Elisha,
Due to certain unavoidable appointments, we missed today's meeting online.
We are the residents and owners of the property 85407 Gray Road Southgate, Ontario,
Canada.
We heard from the city notice that a beautiful structure is coming adjoining to our property.
We were more than happy when we came to know that it would be for special needs kids.
One day, we all will be passing from our own incapacitated time, which is old age. No one can
deny that old age itself is an infirm stage.
When there is, a question of children who need any kind of help due to needs, we all should
stand for this. We think that in the present world, we all should support and should stand with
the people who want to do something in this regard for these kinds of issues. 
We support and have no objection if there will be any such kind of building will be
constructed on the subject lot. Please feel free if you have any questions or concerns.
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